
December 7,1994

Dr. Gunter Kegel, Director
Radiation Laboratory
University of Massachusetts--Lowell
One University Avenue
Lowell, Massachusetts 01854

Dear Dr. Kegel:

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL 0F SENIOR OPERATOR LICENSE CERTIFICATE

I am pleased to forward the enclosed c atiiicate to the following newly
licensed individual at the University of Massachusetts--Lowell Reactor:

NAME TYPE OF LICENSE

MICHELLE PATRICIA HYNES R0

The Commission provides these certificates, suitable for framing, to all new
operator and senior operator licensees in recognition of the important role
licensed operators fulfill in protecting the health and safety of the public,
and of the achievement represented by meeting all the NRC requirements for
these licenses. These certificates are in addition to the actual license,
which is issued, and later renewed, as a letter.

Chairman Selin, the Commissioners, Mr. Russell and I request that you convey
our personal congratulations to the recipient of this certificate. If you
have any questions, please contact Stuart A. Richards at (301) 504-1031.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Cecil 0. Thomas, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Controls

and Human Factors
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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